[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a lovely February break Primary 2
This week we have been revising skip counting in 10s, 5s and 2s and looking at the area of objects.

Over this half term the pupils have been collecting pomp poms as rewards for trying their best. This week we filled up our pom pom jar and so got to choose a class prize. Well done primary 2!
This week we got our new chrome books! We have been learning how to turn these on and off, log in ourselves and create a jamboard.
Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the ‘wh’ sound and came up with lots of ‘wh’ words!
· We have also been using our imaginations to write about what special gift we would like if we were in the family Madrigal!


Please could blue homework jotters, reading records and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 22nd February. On Mondays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 
Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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